Births and Deaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements
Announcements

GRADUATION



MARY ANN LEVINE

After completing her collegiate studies at Marianopolis, in 1982, Mary Ann entered McGill University. She has just recently received her Bachelor of Arts degree in Anthropology from McGill. Mary Ann specialized in prehistoric orchacology. was distinguished as a Faculty Scholar, and was recipient of the James McGill Award. She also attended the State University of New York at Albany, during the summer of 1984, for some of her un-dergraduate training. Mary Ann is currently employed for the summer by the Museum of Indian Archaeology in London, Ontario, and will be attending the University Massachusetts at Amherst for her Masters of Arts degree in September.

BORN

DOOLING - Michael and Danielle are pleased to amounce the arrival of their daughter, Jennifer Ann. on April 25 1985 at LaSalle General Hospital Proud grandparents are Mr. and Mrs. Jack & Vera Dooling of Huntingdon and Mr. and Mrs. André Gaudreau of Beauharnois.

REDDICCK - Alan and Marjorie are pleased to announce the birth of their daughter, Jennifer Audrey, 6 lbs. 10 oz., on April 27, 1985 at the Royal Victoria Hospital a sister to Kimberley.

DIED

SURPRENANT, Raymond - at the Barrie Memorial Hospital, Ormstown on Tuesday, April 30, 1985, Raymond Surprenant age 68 years, beloved husband of Majella Mathieu, residing at 2405 St. Antoine Abbe. Funeral was held from the J.M. Sharpe Funeral Home, Franklin Centre on Thursday, May 2 to St. Antoine Abbe Parish Church for service at 11 a.m. Interment St. Antoine Abbe.

CARD OF THANKS

The family of the late Mrs. Hazel Peddie would like to sincerely thank all their relatives, friends and neighbours for their many acts of kindness during their loss. Also for the lovely flowers, donations to the Women's Auxiliary of Barrie Memorial the Georgetown Hospital, Presbyterian Church and the Heart Fund. To everyone who assisted our family in any way and for the many, many sympathy cards we would ask that you accept this as our personal thank you.

Sincerely, Ross, Nancy, Brent and Cory Peddie, Keith and Reta Curran CARD OF THANKS

Our sincere thanks to Drs. Aiken and Stalker and the nurses and staff of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care given to Mrs. Hazel Peddie while she was a patient there.

Ross and Nancy Peddie

My sincere thanks to Dr. Hebert, nurses and staff of the Huntingdon County Hospital for the excellent care I received while a patient there. Also to relatives and friends for their visits, gifts and cards. All was very much appreciated.

Joyce Sutton

The sisters of the late Mrs. Mary Farquhar (née Lavigne) wish to express their sincere appreciation to their friends and relatives for the many acts of kindness given them in their recent bereavement, either by masses, flowers donations, visits or attendance at the funeral. Please consider this as a personal thank you.

The family of Karl O. Trainer extends a sincere thank you to our many friends, relatives and neighbors who have been so very kind and thoughtful during his long illness. It seems words are inadequate in expressing our appreciation for all that has been done for us before and since his passing.

The family of the late Florence Anderson, wish to thank sincerely their relatives friends and neighbors for their kindness and support in the sudden death of our sister, for telephone calls, cards, those who visited the funeral home, attended the funeral and to all those who sent food. It was all appreciated, and a heartfelt thanks to each and every one. Please consider these thanks as personal.

Millar Anderson, Gordon and Ethel Anderson and family, Grace Waldle and family CARD OF THANKS

The family of the late Terence M. O'Hara would like to thank the relatives, friends and neighbours for their flowers, food donations and their support In our time of sorrow. Many thanks to Dr. Lemieux, nurses and staff of the Huntingdon Hospital for their excellent care. Special thanks to the CLSC and nurses and staff for their help which was very much appreciated. Please consider these thanks as personal.

Mrs. Terence O'Hara, Brian O'Hara, Polly Marshall, Sandra (Mrs. Jean-Guy Hurteau)

IN MEMORIAM

Bernert, Jonathan - In loving memory of our precious son and brother who died May 5, 1980.
"Deep in our hearts, memories are kept, A day in May we'll never forget A bouquet of roses just for you Sprinkled with tear drops, instead of dew And in the middle, forgetme-nots.
To say Darling Jonathan, we haven't forgotten."
Sadly missed and ever loved, Mommy, Daddy, Joey, Judy and Kathleen

EDGERTON, Clayton - In loving memory of a dear husband, father and grandfather who passed away May 7, 1981.

"Like falling leaves
The years slip by
But memories of you
Will never die.
To hear your voice, to see
your smile.
To sit and chat with you
awhile.
To be together in the same
old way
Is the greatest wish we
have today."
Always remembered and
sadly missed by wife Edith

and your loving family